
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Welcome to Module 4. This is just a quick reminder of some upcoming events involving Year 12.  
 
Monday 4th March – 6.00pm – New Hall – Year 12 Information Evening 
 
Next Monday we have our Year 12  information evening. The evening provides a valuable opportunity for parents 
and students alike to learn more about the options beyond Sixth Form and offers practical advice on the 
university application process and other career pathways. This is an incredibly useful evening for students and 
parents. Even if you have had older children apply to university, it is still recommended you attend as the process 
changes most years. Parking will be on the tennis courts as per usual.  
 
Friday 22nd March – University Visits Day 
 
This is an opportunity to visit one of four local universities that offer a broad range of courses and each one is 
subtly different in its approach to Higher Education, making this an important day for students to find out more 
about university life. Please return the money and attached letter before the end of this week. (Please note that 
Nottingham and Sheffield visits are now full).  
 
Wednesday 27th March - UCAS Higher Education Exhibition 
 
The exhibition helps students explore a wide range of academic and career opportunities, and discover a future 
that’s right for them. We are booked to attend at 10am – 11.30am, further details to follow. 
 
Week beginning 29th April – Year 12 Annual exams 
 
At the start of the first full week after the Easter holiday Year 12 have their annual exam period. These are in 
place of students sitting formal AS examinations and as such form part of the criteria for students being invited 
back for Year 13. Therefore, it is important that students prepare for these exams as they would any formal 
examination.  
 
Kind regards 
 
Mr M Strawson 
Head of Year 12 

 


